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November 17, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL INSURANCE COMPANIES 
AUTHORIZED TO CONDUCT BUSINESS IN CONNECTICUT 

 
CONCERNING 

 
PAID FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE INSURANCE 

(PUBLIC ACT NO. 19-25) 
 

 
The purpose of this notice is for the Connecticut Insurance Department 
(CID) to alert carriers that the Policy Filing Guidance referenced in the 
department’s Notice of July 6, 2020, is currently available on the 
department’s website under Insurance Industry Information. The 
guidance provides instructions on how to develop and file insurance 
products with the CID to satisfy the requirements established by the Paid 
Family and Medical Leave Insurance Authority, pursuant to sections 31-
49e through 31-49t, of the Connecticut General Statutes.   
 
PFML Insurance Policy Filing Guidance Notice 
PFML Insurance Policy Form Checklist 
 
 
 
 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/CID/1_Notices/PFML-Insurance-Policy-Filing-Guidance-Notice.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/CID/1_Notices/PFML-Insurance-Policy-Form-Checklist.pdf

